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I	am	greatful	that	IPART	has	recommended	an	increase	of	the	NSW	solar	feedin	
tariff	to	benchmark	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	I	believe	the	tariff	should	
recognise	the	environmental	contribution	of	we	owners	of	house	proof	solar	and	
that	our	reward	should	continue	to	be	increased	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.	I	am	concerned	that	it	should	be	regulated	so	that	retailers	must	
offer	the	same	price	as	their	wholesale	cost	of	electricity.	We	are	doing	our	bit.	
Why	can't	our	contribution	be	recognised	on	par	with	the	supply	by	power	
providers?	Thank	you	for	your	support.	
	
Kerry	Murray		
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